
Senator Ernst,

We are the GOP committee for Buchanan county and have noticed your reluctance regarding 
confirmation of Pete Hegseth.  This is a striking and contrarian perspective to your seemingly rubber-
stamped approvals for Biden's eccentric cabinet and nondomestic funding of Ukraine. 

We, in Buchanan County, tallied a 76% voter turnout and decidedly selected Donald J Trump's 
policies and vision to make America great again. We have watched Mr. Hegseth's unabashed candor and 
anticipate his implementation will be no less genuine. Accordingly, unless you identify a legitimate 
concern against utilizing Mr. Hegseth as secretary of defense, we anticipate your conformity to President-
elect Trump's methodology. 

Again, should you have concerns about Mr. Hegseth, please air them immediately. Further, 
should you have conflicts of interest for your own aspirations, declare them openly. 

We, the taxpayers and constituents of Buchanan County, have lost patience with forever wars and 
DC's inflation generating spending exasperating our economy over the last four years. Certainly, we keep 
tally of your efforts. 

Unless you can declare a viable reason to not confirm Mr. Hegseth, we expect you'll immediately 
signal you will confirm Mr. Hegseth and the rest of President-elect Trump's appointments.
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